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February 2025

• Reminder- The March work session is on Wednesday, March 5 and the 
regular monthly board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 19 at 
6:00 p.m. in the 6-12 IMC. 

• I would like to thank all of our custodians and event workers for their 
efforts during the winter sports season.  We host a lot of events and it 
could not be done without their hard work.

• I would like to thank all of those people involved with Coaches vs. Cancer.  
It is a great event and raises money for a worthy cause.

• Conferences will be on February 24 and February 27.  

• I want to thank our calendar committee members for their time in 
developing the 2025-2026 school calendar.

• State testing will be starting soon.  The ACT, PreACT Secure, Forward, and 
DLM are tests given in Wisconsin.

• Students have been having some exciting guests this past month.  Food 
truck owners, doctors from Madison, and construction management staff 
from CVTC.

• Referendum update:  Phase 1 items are coming together and we are 
starting to look at phase 2 projects along with other identified needs. 

 


